
Important Dates

Student Services Representatives Upcoming Events

November News

Visit bit.ly/COSHanfordResources For the Student Resource Guide

November 11th - Veteran's Day Holiday - No
Classes - Offices Closed.

November 22nd - 2022-2023 COS Scholarship
Application Closes.

November 24 - 26 - Thanksgiving Day Holiday - No
Classes - Offices Closed.

November 30th - UC and CSU Applications Due for
Fall 2022.

Spring 2022 Registration Dates

November 1st - Priority Registration Begins.

November 3rd - Registration for Continuing

Students (Check your BannerWeb for Date and Time).

November 29th - Registration for New and

Returning Students.

Contact the Hanford Hub (559-583-2500) to make an
appointment with any of the following Student Services

Counselors: EOPS
November 2nd & 17th 8:00AM-4:30PM
Access and Ability Center
Monday, November 8, 15, 22, 29 9:30AM-4:00PM

Veterans Resource Center
Thursday, November 5th 8:00AM-3:00PM

If you are feel ing i l l  or have been exposed to Covid, please do not

come to campus. P lease cal l  (559)583-2500 and let us assist you!
Need a FREE COVID test?

Visit bit.ly/kingscovid

Reminder: Complete the FAFSA or Dream Act
Application for the 2022-2023 school year! The Math Lab and Writing Center

are open to assist students with
their math difficulties and writing
assignments.
For the Fall, we are providing Face-
to-Face and online tutoring.
We are located in E91 with the
Writing Center.
For more information, email Hernán
at hernanp@cos.edu

Math Lab  &
Writing Center






Academic
Counseling 




S t u d e n t  E d  P l a n  ( S E P )

M a j o r  E x p l o r a t i o n / C h a n g e

Call or text the Hanford Hub
at (559) 583-2500 or  
MAKE YOUR
APPOINTMENT ONLINE!

NEED TO CHECKOUT A 
LAPTOP OR HOTSPOT?

Click here to complete your
laptop/hotspot request TODAY!  

Remember to Check your
Early Alerts!

Free Flu Shots Available!
COS Students, Get Yourself Vaccinated against the Flu for
Free! Schedule your Flu shot today with the Health Center!

To schedule an appointment, call 559-583-2530 or email
lauraba@cos.edu!

Food Pantry Holiday Box Giveaway!
Laura Barrientos is taking sign-ups for Hanford and will
be distributing on Thursday, November 18th, from
9AM to 12PM. Students who wish to participate may
RSVP by emailing: lauraba@cos.edu by November 5th.

Don't miss out on FREE Groceries for the Holidays!

LinkedIn Workshop
Career Services & Student Success are hosting a

LinkedIn Workshop on Wednesday, November 17th
from 11:30AM-1:30PM in the Ed Building Room 92!
Create a LinkedIn profile with the Career Services and
Student Success Team. Arrive dressed for success and

get a headshot taken for your profile!


